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Heather Marx was featured in an article published by EPSNews discussing how there are certain

measures businesses can take to streamline the processing of shipments by U.S. Customs and

Border Protection (CBP). Heather emphasized the importance of due diligence and stated, “You really

have to understand who you are doing business with.” “You see tier-1 suppliers that otherwise would

be nixed from the U.S. shipping through other countries or next-tier partners. Enforcement is working

to keep pace with trans-shipment issues. Some companies manipulate the system, so businesses

have to take a detailed look to see who they are dealing with both for their own knowledge and in case

enforcement becomes an issue.”

To read the full article, click here.
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